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HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES

1. Dressing up for Friday is voluntary. Students and staff who prefer not to dress up may choose that
option.  For Red Ribbon Week, the alternative is wearing orange/black.

2. Costumes must be in good taste.  No references to drugs, alcohol, tobacco, sex or violence will be
allowed.

3. Students may not have blood displayed on their clothing or makeup.

4. Halloween hair dye and makeup must be applied at home.  NO hair dye or makeup may be brought to
school.

5. Full face masks are not allowed.  A mask covering only the area around the eyes is acceptable.  Faces
may be painted.

6. No weapons or look-alike weapons of any kind may be brought to school.  This includes plastic,
wooden or other types of sword, dagger, knife, gun, etc.  Any look-alike weapon will result in an
Administrative Referral to the office.

7. The focus for the day is still on learning.  While we will have fun dressing up, students are reminded
that we will continue to have regular classes and instruction all day long.

Let’s have a good time dressing up!  If you have a question about your costume, it is probably not a
good idea to wear it to school.  If you would like to have a teacher or administrator approve your
costume, ask for advice.  Remember to keep all costumes in good taste.


